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Watts Remy

From: David Tvedt <david@dtvedt.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 11:09 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 936 and SB 931

Senators: 
 
Please support passage of SB 936 and SB 931.   
 
SB 936 bans aerial spraying over State Forest Lands.  I think that aerial spraying should be banned over all 
forestlands in Oregon, not just state and federal lands.  It is an egregious practice that poisons rural residents 
and their drinking water all over western Oregon.  SB 936 is at least a start on furthering the ban on aerial 
spraying.   
 
SB 931 requires better notification and reporting in the FERNS database.  I support this over what is currently 
in place, but in reality, I don’t think there should be any aerial spraying on forest lands, and then notification 
wouldn’t be necessary. 
 
Sincerely, 
David Tvedt 
801 Lynn Lane 
Eugene, Oregon 
97404 
 


